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Warmest wishes and Mazal Tov to Women’s League for 100 years of nurturing leadership, 
education, and community among Conservative/Masorti women and men, and for 75 years of Torah 
Fund partnership with our seminaries. At JTS, your unstinting financial support for the professional 
training of promising rabbis and cantors, scholars, educators and lay leaders enables us to build a 
future for the American Jewish community that is both rich in tradition and bold in innovation.   
 
My deepest thanks to Carol Simon and Debbi Goldich, as well as the members of the Women’s 
League Board and Torah Fund Cabinet, for exemplary leadership that upheld the spirit of 
voluntarism, underscored the importance of sharing spiritual journeys as well as Torah learning, and 
ensured that tzedakah continues to be a sacred value as well as a strategy for success.    Special 
congratulations to Margie Miller, incoming International President, and to Randy Schwartz,  
incoming International Torah Fund Chair, and to all new Women’s League Officers and Board 
members installed at this convention. I am sure they will forge new paths of leadership that will 
illuminate the way forward in new directions.  
 
Looking forward to a bright future of partnership between JTS and Women’s League! 
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
Arnold M. Eisen, Chancellor 


